
 
I wanted to take a moment to let you know how thankful we are for the time you have 
spent tutoring our son for his grade 10 academic math.  The tutoring you provided was 
invaluable, and gave him confidence he did not have before. We appreciate the extra 
effort you made to really get to know him. What was really meaningful is that you let him 
know that you genuinely cared. In this day and age, making that connection with teachers 
doesn’t always happen, but it is an important part of the learning experience. Maybe it 
wasn’t math related, but when you spent time with him discussing the other things that 
were going on in his life, you were letting him know that he mattered, and that was key. 
We discussed it many times during are car rides home. You started as a tutor but he 
considers you a friend. 
Thank you again, very much. 
C. M. 
 
This is a letter to let you know what a wonderful difference you have made for my son. 
Our son, prior to meeting you was not a happy child.  He was so frustrated with school and 
learning, everything became too overwhelming and he became so discouraged with 
himself and learning.  He had a difficult time settling down and focusing on learning.   
However after a short time with you, he began to settle down.  He stopped feeling the 
same level of anxiety and started enjoying the whole learning process.  His confidence and 
his ability to learn increased. 
 

Our son is a whole new kid, more relaxed and motivated about learning.   You have been a 
huge success for him and for us.   
Kind Regards, O. S. 
 
Mr. Don Reist, founder and director of Abilities Pathway and Tutorwiz, is an exceptional 
teacher and advocate for children with special educational needs. He is able to 
understand and engage with children who have a variety of learning disabilities and 
developmental challenges.  He is especially gifted in tutoring mathematics. His unique 
ability to explain mathematical concepts simply and effectively makes them accessible 
to all learners. … 
He has guided countless students and families who are navigating the many challenges of 
the public education system, and has educated the public on these issues through his 
popular television program. In summary, my own son is only one of hundreds who have 
benefited from Mr. Reist’s patient and innovative tutoring, entertaining and educational 
camps, and determined advocacy for better learning opportunities for all students. 
 
Dr. Katharina Manassis, MD, FRCPC 
Former: Psychiatrist, Hospital for Sick Children & Professor of Psychiatry, University of 
Toronto 


